CITY OF BURLINGTON
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

645 Pine St. Suite A
Burlington, VT 05401
802.864.0166 VOX
802.863-0466 FAX
802.863.0450 TTY

The City of Burlington respectfully requests a quote on a new electric UTV. Try to meet the
following specifications as close as possible. Explain any exceptions to the specifications and

Chapin Spencer
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

Dave Hammond
FLEET MANAGER

identify any proposed alternatives. Please include delivery time. Quotes can be emailed to
Dhammond@burlingtonvt.gov or mailed to Attention: Dave Hammond, Burlington Public

Works 645 Pine Street, Burlington VT 05401. All quotes must be received by 6/30/2022. All
quotes must be valid for a minimum of 180 days. If not, clearly state the length that the quote is
valid for. The City of Burlington, VT has the right to accept or refuse any and all quotes. The
City of Burlington has right to award the contract to the vendor that best suits the needs of the

City of Burlington. Any question please contact Dave Hammond at 802-865-7243 or
DHammond@burlingtonvt.gov

All electric

Street legal

Heated cab

Windshield

Windshield wipers

Defrost

Hard doors with windows that open
Utility bed

Steel bumpers front and back

An Equal Opportunity Employer
Due to the City’s processes, acceptance of a bid may take up to 60 or more days
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